
 

         

 

 

          June 25, 2018 

Dear Peacock Alumni – 

 The PMA Alumni Reunion for 2018 will be at the Wyndham San Antonio Riverwalk.  The 
Wyndham Riverwalk is located at 111 East Pecan Ave. San Antonio, TX 78205. We decided on this 
location because of many Kadets wanting to be back in the Downtown area to enjoy the San Antonio 
Riverwalk and other tourist attractions such as The Alamo. 
 The Reunion dates are October 5th, 6th and 7th 2018. Please make your reservation by 
September 15th. After this date, rooms may not be available at our rate, as we release unsold rooms 
back to the Hotel. The Wyndham reservation phone number is 866-764-8536. Please identify yourself as 
part of the Peacock Military Academy Reunion when making your reservation.   

Alumni Registration will open at 3:00 pm on Friday, October 5th in the Don Yust Hospitality 
Room, earlier if we have it available. The Peacock (Don Yust) Hospitality Room will be located in the 
Executive Salon 5. Additional registration can be processed Saturday morning beginning at 9:00 a.m. 

Friday Evening, October 5th, Alumni and guests will muster in the San Antonio Ball Room. Social 
Hour (Cash Bar) will be from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. followed by dinner. We will have a brief program 
following dinner. The Hospitality Room will reopen after dinner.  

Saturday Morning, October 6th, We will have a Board of Directors’ Meeting at 9:00 a.m. in the 
San Antonio Ball Room. The General Assembly Meeting will be held at 10:30 a.m. for all PMA Cadets in 
the same room. The new Board of Directors for the next two years will be elected at the Meeting. Coffee 
will be available for the Saturday Morning Meetings.  

Saturday Afternoon, October 6th, Afternoon is open for visiting or touring San Antonio. 
Saturday Night, October 6th, We will begin at 6:00 p.m. with a Social Hour (Cash Bar) in the San 

Antonio Ball Room, followed by a seated dinner. The program will include a Posting of the Colors, guest 
speaker, entertainment as well as some announcements.    

Sunday Morning, October 7th, The Wesley Peacock House will be open at 10:00 a.m. for the 
Alumni to visit. A Continental Breakfast will be served. At 11:30 a.m. all Cadets will form our Traditional 
Gray Line on the Senior Terrace. The names of Cadets who have passed since the last Reunion will be 
called.  This touching ceremony with a Rider-less Horse will serve as farewell to the 2018 PMA Reunion. 

Make your plans early to attend Reunion 2018. Please fill out the enclosed Registration Form 
and return in the enclosed envelope. Help keep the Spirit of Peacock Military Academy alive by 
attending our Reunion 2018. Let us Do or Dee and keep the flame burning!   
 


